
 

 

NORTHFIELD TOWNSHIP 

Township Board Special Meeting 

Minutes 

June 12, 2018 

 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

The meeting was called to order at 6:06 P.M. by Supervisor 
Chockley at 8350 Main Street. 

INVOCATION/PLEDGE 

Trustee Chick provided a brief invocation and led those 
present in the Pledge of Allegiance. 

ROLL CALL 

Marlene Chockley, Supervisor Present 
Kathleen Manley, Clerk Present 
Lenore Zelenock, Treasurer  Present 
Tawn Beliger, Trustee Present (Arrived at 6:15 P.M.) 
Janet Chick, Trustee  Present  
Wayne Dockett, Trustee  Present 
Jacki Otto, Trustee  Present 

 
Also present: 

Township Manager Steven Aynes 
Recording Secretary Lisa Lemble 
Members of the community  

ADOPT AGENDA 

 Motion: Chockley moved, Chick supported, that the 
agenda be adopted as presented. 
Motion carried 6—0 on a voice vote. 

FIRST CALL TO THE PUBLIC 

None present. 

BOARD MEMBER COMMENTS 

Dockett commented on the announcement at the last 
regular meeting of the resignation of the Code 
Enforcement Officer. 

CORRESPONDENCE AND ANNOUNCEMENTS 

None. 

CLOSED SESSION 

 Motion: Chockley moved, Otto supported, that the 
Board go into closed session pursuant to 
MCL 15.265(8)(a) to consider a periodic personnel 
evaluation of a public officer, employee, staff 
member, or individual agent. 
Motion carried 6—0 on a roll call vote. 

[Beliger arrived]. 

 Motion: Chockley moved, Manley supported, that the 
Board return to open session. 
Motion carried 7—0 on a roll call vote. 

SECOND CALL TO THE PUBLIC 

No comments. 

BOARD MEMBER COMMENTS 

Wayne Dockett objected to the Township Police suggesting 
that citizens look in his pawn shop for items stolen from 
them. 

ADJOURNMENT 

 Motion: Chockley moved, Otto supported, that the 
meeting be adjourned.  
Motion carried 7—0 on a voice vote.  

The meeting adjourned at 7:12 P.M. 

 

 
Submitted by Lisa Lemble.  Corrections to the originally issued minutes are indicated as follows: 
 Wording removed is stricken through; 
 Wording added is underlined. 
 
 

Approved by the Township Board on June 26, 2018. _________________________________________________ 

Kathleen Manley, Clerk 
 
 


